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 I am writing to ask you to oppose House Bill 5436, an assault weapons ban. 
 
This bill violates the Second Amendment.  
 
This bill would break the law and violate the Constitutional rights of RI citizens. 
  
The Second Amendment says that our right to keep and bear arms is a God-given right that "shall not be infringed."  
 
Please keep your oath to uphold our United States Constitution and withdraw your support and sponsorship of this bill. 
 
You are penalizing law-abiding gun owners because of the behavior of criminals. Taking guns away from the innocent 
will not prevent or curtail the actions of the criminal. In fact, allowing law-abiding gun owners to protect themselves and 
others is more likely to stop crime.  
 
Again, please oppose and remove your sponsorship from this bill. 
 
--  
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Amy Brock 
North Kingstown, RI 


